
Please join us for Palm Sunday Service 

April 5, 2020 

We wanted to let you know that on Sunday we will be putting Palms outside on a table by the back door 

of the parish hall (by the kitchen) for anyone who would like to stop by and pick one up. 

If you are unable to get out and would like to have a palm delivered to you and left on your porch, next 

week please call 518-885-1031 ext 100 and leave a message.  

You will be able to watch our Palm Sunday service by going to our website or our Facebook page.  You 

may get to the Facebook page by clicking on the Facebook icon on the home page of the website.  

 

We will be putting out more information soon about our Holy Week services.   

We continue to pray for everyone’s wellbeing.  Please don’t hesitate to let us know if you are in need of 

something.  


